Sliabh Beagh Area
Have Your Say!
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Monaghan County Council and Fermanagh & Omagh District Council are preparing a Master Plan
for the Sliabh Beagh Area

An open consultation for the public to give your views on any future development of the Sliabh Beagh Area will take place in

The Sliabh Beagh Hotel, Knockatallon, Co Monaghan
                                                   on
Wednesday 8th March 2017
   From 5.00 p.m. to 7.00 p.m.
and in 
Cooneen Community Hall, Cooneen, Co Fermanagh
From 7.30pm to 9.30pm
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